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15 July, 2020 

Dealer Name and Address here  

Dear Lode King Dealer 
 

SUBJECT: Important Safety Recall # 20V345 
 

This notice applies to Prestige step deck semi-trailers 
 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic 
and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 

 
Lode King Industries has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety 
may exist with a Prestige semi-trailer which you have sold to an end user,  that could 
affect their safety. 

 
Details are as follows: 

 
a. The name of the company giving notice is: 

Triple E Canada Ltd. 
D.B.A. Lode King Industries 
Box 1146 
135 Canada Street 
Winkler, MB R6W 4B2 
Phone (204) 325-4345 

 
b. Trailer VIN: 2LDSD5329MG069431 

Make: Lode King Model: SDG53-2 Model Year: 2020 
 
c. This defect is that an incorrect load rating decal was applied to the trailer when it 

was manufactured. The load rating information displayed on this decal exceeds the 
strength of the main beams on this unit. This decal is located on the main beam of 
the trailer frame, beside the VIN plate containing the trailer serial number. See the 
accompanying photograph that illustrates this location. 

 
d. The safety risk is a structural failure if the trailer is overloaded, which could cause a 

loss of control and increase the risk of a crash. 
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e. The corrective action for this defect is to remove the existing, incorrect decal and 

replace it with the correct load rating decal. 
 
f. Do not overload the trailer to minimize the risk of a failure of the trailer frame. 

Follow the load rating information shown on the load rating decal below. 
 
g. As the dealer you need to carry out this corrective action if and when the end user 

brings his trailer into your shop.  Also, we ask that you make arrangements with the 
end user to get the trailer into your service shop for the work to be carried out. A 
half hour of shop time is allowed to make this change. The correct load rating decal 
for your trailer is illustrated below. 

 
h. Any trailer lessor receiving this recall notice should forward a copy of this notice to 

the lessee within 10 working days. If you know the current owner or operator, 
please forward this letter to them. 

 
Our point of contact here at Lode King for the Recall will be the Mr. Randall Siemens, 
Customer Service & Warranty Manager. 
 
We look forward to working with you to swiftly address this issue and get this corrective 
action in place. 

 
 
Yours truly, 
Lode King Industries 
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